
Canterbury Tales 
Canterbury Glen Homeowners Association  

P.O. Box 877, Odessa, Florida 33556 

www.canterburyglen.com 

    
President Brett Meyers brett36534@aol.com 

Vice President Tom Eppler tceppler@verizon.net 

Secretary Cindy Eckert cindyeckert@gmail.com 

Treasurer Steve Wells smwells3@gmail.com 

Member at Large James Rogers jamesr1014@yahoo.com 

 
July 2016 Newsletter 

 
 The Annual Easter Egg Hunt was held on Saturday, March 26th. Thanks to all 

who hid eggs in their lawn for the children to find. We had a great turnout and 
a lot of fun at the community activities after the hunt. 

 The Annual Garage Sale was April 30th, and many residents took advantage 
of the event to clean out their closets and garages.  

 The reestablished Annual Fourth of July Parade is scheduled for Monday, 
July 4th at 10:00 am. Fliers with additional information have been distributed 
and is posted on the community website. The parade will start in the Isbell cul-
de-sac and proceed to the Hubers cul-de-sac and then back again. There will 
be a get-together with food and water games in the Isbell cul-de-sac after the 
parade. 

 It is the peak of the pool season, so please remember some of these pool 
safety tips: 

o Secure your pool with appropriate barriers. 

o Keep children under active supervision at all times. 

o Keep your pool or hot tub water clean and clear. Regularly test and 
adjust the chemical levels to minimize the risk of earaches, rashes or 
more serious diseases. 

o Establish and enforce rules and safe behaviors, such as “no diving,” 
“stay away from drain covers,” “swim with a buddy” and “walk 
please.” 

 Next Board meeting is Monday, July 11th. Hope to see you there. 
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